## **Mai Vang**

From: Brenda Natala <br/> Sent: Brenda Natala <br/> September 27, 2025 1:56 PM

**To:** \*CI-StPaul\_LegislativeHearings

**Subject:** CVS building

[You don't often get email from brendanatala@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

## Dear Committee -

I am writing to express strong support for demolishing the CVS at Snelling and University. As a St Paul resident and duplex owner, I am concerned about the ongoing lethargy and negativity surrounding this corner. Demolishing this eyesore will signal that the city is serious about improving our community.

I am also concerned about the lack of support from the city regarding development in the area. We have waited too long to see serious efforts at redevelopment.

Sincerely,

Brenda Natala 1549 Ashland Ave